
Principal’s Message         
Wow!!!  How can it be May already?  Where has the 2018 -19 school year gone?   
With every passing school year, it seems time passes quicker and quicker.  You can 
certainly tell by the heightened energy and excitement of the students all around  
campus that the end of the school year is very near and they are ready for summer 
break.  Let’s continue to work together to encourage students to maintain good  
behavior, citizenship and all their PAWS expectations.       
May is going to be an amazing month at Wilson.  We have many special events plan-
ned to bring students, staff and families together to experience new opportunities for 
learning, having fun and growing our Wilson community over the remaining days of 
this school year.   I hope to see all of you at every event so we can continue to develop 
our partnership to provide the best in education for our children.     
As our students work hard completing all their End of Year testing, let’s continue to 
support & encourage them to put forth their very best effort.   Always remember your 
PAWS pledge and the need to be kind to everyone, help someone and smile every day 
for it is the universal language of kindness.  

Ms. Rosser 

  SCHOOL HOURS  
Regular School Hours                8:35am-2:50pm 
2 hour Delay                               10:35am-2:50pm 
Early Dismissal                          8:35am-12:00pm 
Emergency Dismissal                8:35am-12:00pm 
Pre-K Early Dismissal      8:20am-11:00am 
 Main Office Phone# 203-573-6660 

  The Wolf’s Den 

Upcoming Events 
May 1– Wolf of the Month 9:45am   

             Testing has begun:    5th grade thru May 3  

                                                 3rd grade May 6 thru 10 

               4rd grade May 13 thru 17 

May 10 - DPAC Conference NVCC 8am-2pm must register          
 by May 3 

May 23– Community Event 5:30 -7:30pm  @  PAL 

May 28 - 1st grade Field Trip CT Science Center 

May 31 - Pre-K & K Farm On Wheels 9:30-12:30pm 

               2nd grade Field Trip CT Science Center 

 

Last Day of school is June 14th Early 
Dismissal 

Woodrow Wilson’s Vision &  
Mission Statement 

Vision - Woodrow Wilson is a united learning community 
leading our students to high achievement as we work together 
hand-in-hand to support all students at their level of instruc-
tional, social and emotional need. 
Mission - Woodrow Wilson is dedicated to a collaborative 
student centered learning community that involves all stake-
holders to provide all students an engaging and meaningful 
education that motivates them to reach their full potential and 
enables them to discover their interests and talents, pursue 
their goals and dreams, and succeed in college, in the work-
force and as productive citizens now and in the future.  

ATTENDANCE POLICY 
All students arriving after 8:35am, must be accompanied by a parent/guardian and receive a late 

pass. Student must be in school at least 4 1/2 hours for the day to count as a full day. All car 
riders & walkers must be picked up by 2:50pm.  
STUDENT PICKUP/DROP-OFF CHANGES 

A note to your child’s teacher/office is required.  NO phone calls can be accepted.  There are NO 
student pick-ups after 2:30pm 

 
Get your weekly raffle ticket in to win! 

 
 

School Fundraisers 
Stop and Shop: Sign up your courtesy card 
Shop Rite: Sign up your Courtesy Card 
Box-Tops For Education: Clip Box Tops from 
your  favorite products.   

All proceeds directly fund student activities. 
Questions? Call Mrs. McCormick, Parent Liaison,                  

203-573-6664. 
 

AFTER-SCHOOL PROGRAMS 

 21st Century serves 3rd, 4th & 5th Grades, Betzaida Vega Lead teacher.  
Started in October - all classes are currently full, Last day will be May 23. 

 Busing provided. 

 All after-school programs are “STEM BASED”. 

Wilson and Reed School will host a Community Event at 
the PAL Center 

When: Thursday, May 23, 2019 
Time: 5:30PM-7:30PM 

Where: PALS Recreation Center 
Please join us for a fun, cultural and informative evening! 
All are welcomed to wear an outfit that represents your 

culture! 
Bus transportation provided at Wilson at 5:20pm 

Woodrow Wilson Elementary School 
Ms. Jennifer Rosser—Principal 

May, 2019 

DRESS CODE REMINDER: 

NO HOODIES  can be worn during the day, only 
sweaters without hoods.   NO JEANS can be worn to 

school !  Gym Day Attire (Boys and Gir ls): students 
may wear sweats to school on scheduled gym day. 

Sweats must be solid navy blue, white, gray, black or 
khaki. Wilson Wolf T-shirt may be worn on gym days 

only! 

Wilson Family Resource Center 
will be hosting the “Little Learners Playgroup” every Tuesday from 10:30a-12:00p.  We wel-

come ALL Waterbury families with children from  birth through 41/2 years to join us. Light 
snack and activity will be provided.  Please spread the word!!  

Playgroup dates May 7, 14th, 21th, and 28th & June 4th and 11th  

Translation in Spanish and Albanian is Available. 

Make sure that you are signed up on Class DOJO.  It is a great way to communicate 
with your child’s teacher and one of the ways to see urgent notices, programs and    

special events at Wilson and across Waterbury!! 
Request code from  your teacher(s) or see Parent Liaison 

 
If you need PowerSchool link for parents, please contact Mrs. McCormick at      

203-573-6664 
 

Smarter Balanced Testing:  
5th grade -  4/29 - 5/3 

3rd grade -  5/6 -  5/10  4th grade -  5/13 -  5/17 


